

Dear Farmington Woods Golf Member,

Farmington Woods is planning a large capital investment into the Golf Course's Irrigation System. The Farmington Woods community is asking for the Golf Members to be part of this capital investment. To help facilitate the project, a large portion of the project will be financed by both the Masters Association and the District, but we are also looking to have Golf Members contribute a nominal amount to this much needed improvement.

Starting immediately, Golf Members will be required to pay a \$250.00 Special Assessment by June 30, 2025 and a second \$250.00 Special Assessment by June 30, 2026. Each membership will be required to pay a total of \$500.00 over the two years. This Special Assessment was unanimously approved by the Golf Committee, Finance Committee and Master Association Executive Board. In the future you will see this amount added to your accounts. If you have questions, please do not hesitate to call the Master Association regarding the charge and payment.

We want to thank you in advance for your support and participation in this capital project in order to keep and maintain Farmington Woods an amazing place to come play a round a golf!

Joseph J. Samolis, AICP General Manager Farmington Woods

www.farmingtonwoods.com official website of Farmington Woods